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September 5, 2023 

 

 

Neoma Walker 

Bridge Program Manager 

Georgia Department of Transportation 

 

 

RE: GDOT Local Bridge Replacement Candidate Williams Mill Road (CR 35) over Little Potato                     

Creek Tributary – TIER II 

 

 

Dear Neoma Walker, 

 

The Pike County Board of Commissioners at their regular monthly meeting on August 29, 

2023,voted unanimously to provide this letter of support confirming to proceed to move forward 

with the bridge replacement at Williams Mill Road (CR 35) over Little Potato Creek Tributary. 

The Board of Commissioners vote included a financial participation up to $75,000 towards the 

right-of-way cost. 

 

Thank you, in advance, for your assistance in this consideration. If you have any questions or need 

additional information from Pike County, please do not hesitate to call.  

     

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Brandon Rogers, County Manager 

Pike County Board of Commissioners 
 


